
Dear Parents and Carers

Happy New Year and welcome back to the school! Ihope you all had a restful holiday and are as excitedas we are to begin this new term.

We’ve had a fantastic start to the term, with ourchildren showing wonderful enthusiasm andengagement in their learning. It’s been truly inspiringto see their energy and curiosity as they dive into
new topics and challenges. 

Our staff are equally committed to providing the bestpossible experiences for every child, and we arelooking forward to more growth and success in the
coming weeks.

There is much more excitement planned for this term,and we can't wait to share these experiences with thechildren. From engaging lessons to new activities,we're committed to making learning fun, rewarding,
and full of joy.

Thank you for your continued support.
Warm regards,

 Jayne Hore
 Interim Head Teacher

 Stapleford Community Primary School
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There will be a prayer meeting for the
school on Friday 24th January 9am to
10am at the home of Jo Harris - 43
Bury Road. Meet at the school
reception 9am to walk round or go
directly to Jo’s house. Please contact
Julia Creed via the school office if
you’d like more details. All
parents/carers are welcome.

We would be very grateful If there are any
parent or grandparent volunteers who
could talk to a class about one of these
countries if they have a link or
connection to the place. Or perhaps you
have photos or resources that you could
share with us.

Prayer Meeting 
for the School

International Day

Below is the list of
countries we are

focusing on:
YN - Australia

(Oceania)

YR - China
(Asia)

Y1 - (Antarctica)
Y2 - Egypt

(Africa)

Y3 - Tanzania
(Africa)

Y4 - Brazil
(South America)

Y5 - Switzerland
(Europe)

Y6 - Canada 
(North America)



Rainbow Flag Award

Last term, 21 children across Y5and Y6 worked with Premier Sporton a play leadership programme.They are now our official playleaders, having receivedcertificates in assembly on Friday13th December. This was the firstweek they have been leadingactive games in the playgroundsand their enthusiasm has beenfantastic to see. 

We are very proud to announce that we
found out in December that we have
achieved our ‘Rainbow Flag Award’. 

Being an inclusive school where everyone
feels they belong and are valued is an
important feature of Stapleford.

Read more on: staplefordprimary.org

Well done Y5 and Y6!

https://staplefordprimary.org/parents/rainbow-flag-award/


TUESDAY 14TH JAN

Key Dates:

FRIDAY 17TH JAN

FRIDAY 17TH JAN

MONDAY 20TH JAN

FRIDAY 24TH JAN

WEDNESDAY 
29TH JAN

THURSDAY
6TH FEB

4-7PM
THURSDAY 13TH FEB

4-7PM
WEDNESDAY26TH

FEB

WEDNESDAY
26TH MARCH

6 SATs meeting for parents

Y5 Class Assembly

Active Mile Relaunch

International Day

Y1 History Off the Page – Toys

Y4 Times Table Café for parents

Open Classrooms

Parents Evening (face to face)

Parents Evening (virtual)

Open Classrooms



We appreciated the feedback regarding how communications fromschool have been coming through to parents as we were not fullyaware of this. 

Hopefully you will all now receive communications to your emailaddresses, not the MCAS app. If you are still not receiving emails,please contact Mrs Barber at the school office. We will continue toreview our communication approach, in liaison with you. 

Parents also fed back that some of you are
interested in volunteering some time to
support in school. We would welcome parent
volunteers to hear readers or to practise
maths/phonics skills with children. Please
contact the school office if this is something
you are interested in. 

Communication
from school

Parent Helpers!

For more school information and to keep in the
loop with school events, follow us on:

Stapleford Website and Stapleford Facebook Page

https://staplefordprimary.org/
https://www.facebook.com/share/19UyVSoJ9a/

